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Please do not permit these variances. There is no reason to allow the further pollution of the
Spokane River to assuage large, successful companies in their search for higher profits. It has taken
years to get the River back towards it's current level of cleanliness (which is still far from ideal),
please don't send us backwards again by permitting these variances.


